DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
May 28, 2009

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:14 PM.

Members present: 28
Guests present: Andrew Osieczanek

Old Business
Display cases — Howard suggested this be postponed until next month as Jerry Britton is not
present at this meeting. The members approved this motion.

Coin Shows

Longmont Coin Club — June 6 & 7 at Boulder County Fairgrounds.
Estate Auction — Julesburg — June 13, MichaelAuction.com
Colorado Springs Show — July 3, 4 5 at Phil Long Expo Center

New Business

In 2010, the Denver Coin Club will celebrate it's 75" anniversary. Theo suggested that we think
about ideas to commemorate this event. Bob Gilmore mentioned that we investigate what other
clubs have done in similar instances.

Howard cautioned that medals are risky as we may not sell them. Rich Otley suggested we
make a sign up list to see how many members would purchase a medal and put down a deposit
to see if there is any real interest.

Also, maybe a dinner or some form of celebration was suggested. Theo suggested a coin show
might be a better idea.

The club will vote for ANA officers as follows:

President — Clifford Mishler

Vice President — Tom Hallenbeck

Board of Governors — Theo will review sheet of members’ choices.

Tom Oliver announced that we still have some DCC shirts in XL and XXL. If anyone would like
to buy a shirt, we have made up a list where you can list your size preference and we may have
more shirts made.

Also, we could have individuals do a short presentation on coins that have interested them
before we have our program at the meeting.

Treasurer’s Report

George Van Trump called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver and they did a fine job.
Meeting adjourned at 9:40 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Tom Infantino, Secretary
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